Maryland Consumer Rights Coalition

2022 Awards for Economic Action
A Night of Celebration
Covid Protocols

The Awards for Economic Action celebration is just around the corner and we are looking
forward to seeing you soon. As we approach the celebration with COVID-19 still part of our
lives, we wanted to provide an update on Maryland Consumer Rights Coalition’s 2022
COVID-19 Protocols for this event. The health and safety of all attendees remains a priority and
we have therefore established protocols designed to reflect this priority. With these protocols,
we are following the best practices of science and erring on the side of caution in order to
prioritize equity.

We ask the following of all attendees:

Please be up to date on all COVID-19 immunizations and boosters

Please take a rapid test prior to your arrival at The Awards for Economic Action celebration
Please wear a mask at all times with the exception of when you are eating or drinking

Should you become ill prior to the event, we recommend staying home. Please reach out to us if
you test positive for COVID-19 and we will be happy to discuss crediting your ticket towards
next year’s event.

With these precautions in mind, we hope that you enjoy this night of celebration!

If you have any questions regarding our COVID protocols, please reach out to us at
info@marylandconsumers.org.

We are looking forward to seeing you soon!
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